
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

The school was a hive of 

activity over the holidays and 

the result is our beautiful, 

new, custom made sliding 

glass doors with white boards 

between the Year 2/3, 4 and 

5/6 rooms.  The students and 

staff are loving the 

opportunities these structures 

have opened up.  Feel free to 

have a look anytime.   
 

It has been a very positive, 

settled and enthusiastic start 

to the term. 
 

Thank you for your 

contributions to this smooth 

return to school. 
 

Peace and blessings, 
 

Petrea. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Week 2 • 23rd April, 2018 

Prayer Assembly - Friday, 27th at 
2:15pm 
 
Gymfinity  Session 2 – Friday, 27th 
April  
 
ANZAC Day Mass, BBQ and 
Community March – Wednesday, 
25th April  
 
Auskick ‘Come and Try’ Session – 
Monday, 30th April,  11:00am to 
11:30am for interested students 
 
NAPLAN – begins Tuesday, 15th May 
 
P & F Trivia Night – Friday, 18th May 
 
Childers Show – Saturday, 26th May 
 
Bundaberg Show Holiday – 
Thursday, 31st May. 
 
St Joseph’s Athletics – Thursday, 
21st June at the Showgrounds 
 
Confirmation – Saturday, 28th July 
at 6:00pm 
 
 

 

 

Confirmation 
This year the Sacred Heart Parish is 
providing an opportunity for children 
(in Year 3 or older), to receive the 
Sacrament of Confirmation. 
If you would like your child to 
prepare for the Sacrament of 
Confirmation in 2018, please contact 
the Parish office or Liam Dougherty 
by this Friday (27 April). 
 

The sacramental preparation for 
confirmation will start on Monday 
11th June at Sacred Heart Church, 
Childers. 
 

Bishop Ken Howell will lead the 
Confirmation Mass at 6:00pm on 
Saturday 28th July. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Mrs Petrea Hass 
phass@bne.catholic.edu.au 

8:00am to 3:00pm Mon - Fri 



 
 
 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

            
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 

Leadership Shirts 
The Year 6 students were very excited to receive 
their Leadership Shirts on Friday. 
 
   
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 Swimming Carnival Results 
Thank you to our parents and friends for your 
support at the Swimming Carnival.  Your efforts 
helped make the carnival a great success.  The 
winning team was Djaagan. 
 

Congratulations to the Age Champions: 
  8 yrs: Slater Wilkin & Stevey-Mae Harney 
  9 yrs: Eli Grabbe & Heidi Brumwell 
10 yrs: Phynn Boase & Ciana Tarda 
11 yrs: Ryan Santacaterina & Abigail Karpowski 
Boys 12 yrs: Jesse Harney 
Girls 12/13 yrs: Rikki Gilbert  
 

 
 

Auskick Sessions 
At Assembly on Friday, staff from AFLQ spoke to the 
students about Auskick sessions being conducted at 
school by AFLQ staff during the lunch break in the 
coming weeks.   Included with today’s newsletter is a 
flyer relating to these sessions. The first session is on 
Monday, 27th April.  This is a free ‘Come and Try’ 
session.  There is a cost involved after this session and 
it is the decision of individual families if they wish their 
child/children to continue with the program.  
 

Coles Sports Vouchers 
The Coles Sports Vouchers programme has now 
finished.  If you have any vouchers still to be handed 
in, please send them into the school office so that they 
can be included in the total collection.  Thank you for 
your support.  
 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 



 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
 
 
 

 
 
   

   
          

 

 
 

 
 
Wide Bay Hospital and Health Service 
This service is holding a Community Consultation 
meeting in Childers on 15th May at the Isis Club 
beginning at 5:00pm.  Your input is requested to help 
plan for the future. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 

ANZAC Day 
On Wednesday, 25th April,  all students are invited 
and encouraged to participate in the Childers 
ANZAC Parade.  Last year we had approximately 50 
students march. It would be great to have at least 
that number again this year. We request that 
students wear their formal uniform.  

 

Details for ANZAC Day (Wednesday): 
8:00am  ANZAC DAY Mass 
8.45am Complimentary School/Parish Community 
Breakfast at St Joseph’s School (all families are 
invited). 
9.40am Assemble for Community March (near 
Federal Hotel). Slouch hat badges will be available 
(see below) 
10:05am Childers Citizens Service in the Isis Cultural 
Centre.  (We require students from each class to lay 
a wreath.  Please advise Mr Dougherty if you are 
attending.) 

 

Slouch Hat Badges 
Slouch hat badges are available for the students to 
wear when they participate in the Community 
March on ANZAC Day.  The badges can be 
purchased from Mr Dougherty at $5 each.  

 
 

Tennis Hot Shots 
Vacancies exist each Thursday afternoon for Term 
2, 2018 at the ISIS Tennis club, North Street, for 
players, to come and join Tennis Australia's 
National program, conducted by Bundaberg Tennis 
Academy Tennis Professional, Kevin Banner, with 
lots of fun & games to suit all levels. Also there are 
ANZ  Hot  Shots  Games  every  Saturday   morning.   
For futher   information      Please   contact    Kevin:  
4152 0753 / 0409 520753 -  Registration is Essential 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
Chloe van der Heide    28th April 
 
Jerome Breznikar         29th April 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

     Term One Awards 

   
 
 CHRISTIAN VALUES CATHOLIC FAMILY INDIVIDUAL GROWTH 

Prep /  Yr 1 - Emmett White Cooper Dowling 

Year 2/3 Daniella Anderson Stevey-Mae Harney Raymond Sales 

Year 4 Charlotte Rogers - Alice Banting 

Year 5/6 Rhys Blake Daniel Thurlow Chelsea Monaghan 
 

Term 2 Week 1 Awards 
 CHRISTIAN VALUES CATHOLIC FAMILY INDIVIDUAL GROWTH 

Prep /  Yr 1 Noah Kickbusch Hudson Wilkin Bailee Cook 

Year 2/3 Lewis Rowan Caleb Faass Ray Sales 

Year 4 Eli Grabbe - - 

Year 5/6 Hailei Breznikar Savannah Wheildon Lachlan Rogers 

The Arts Music:  Caleb Faass Visual Art:  Daniel Thurlow 
 
                                                                                                                                                        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Isis District Cross Country  
The students who represented St Joseph’s at the Isis  
District  Cross  Country  last Wednesday are  to be 
congratulated on their very credible performances 
which resulted in four of our eleven representatives 
going on to compete for Isis District at the North 
Burnett Cross Country on Friday, 27th April at 
Biggenden.  
  
The students going on to Biggenden are: Charlotte 
Rogers,  Rhys Blake, Cohen Holland-Clark and Rikki 
Gilbert. 
 

 

Woolworths Earn and Learn 

The rewards have arrived from the Earn and Learn 
stickers that were collected for the school in 2017. 
Thank you for collecting the stickers for the school. 
 

 


